
   

Shipping with our MSW service? Here's 

an update for your cargo planning 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

If you are shipping with our Mediterranean - South America West Coast 

(MSW) Service, here's an update for your cargo planning. From March 20, 

2024, the coverage of our Mediterranean ports will change – a change 

designed to serve your northbound reefer markets and expand your 

opportunities. 

 

Here's what you need to know: 

• We'll be adding Vigo, ES as a first port of call in the Mediterranean to 

provide you with faster transit times to markets in northern Spain and 

Portugal 

• Tangier, MA is now served exclusively by transshipment and is 

therefore not part of the new rotation 

• We're adding a call at Salerno, IT to extend your cargo coverage from 

north to south in Italy 

For your reference here's an overview of the new service rotation: 

• Malaga, ES > Valencia, ES > Civitavecchia, IT > Salerno, IT > 

Genoa, IT > Livorno, IT > Barcelona, ES > Caucedo, DO > 

Cartagena, CO > Buenaventura, CO > Paita, PE > Posorja, EC > 

Guayaquil, EC > Manzanillo, MX > Puerto Limon, CR > Cartagena, 

CO > Vigo, ES > Malaga, ES 

In case you'd like to plan ahead, below you can find the first port calls of the 

new rotation, including vessel voyage, Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA), 

Estimated Time of Departure (ETD), port and week: 
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https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGR9WhjR6R-zAJ2tWGRJCtyPNgH4NgtZZUvozf8MrGEGL4U2JnGvPtMjZsTTMgw-6KWzEATVkQ=
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGR9WhjRqIe6vrwNnRAWsMXizBxuTCEaIVKPnhPivLesEEP4ARrf32IiUXqEUVyj_HcrIYV0T4=
https://pages.hapag-lloyd.com/index.php/email/emailWebview?email=NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGR9WhgNXyV66k837WbKEtVUE8WyfQUKXBMigQjRqMIMt_qeo-BqKU4z608i_FDH8jXoWe8a6jrk325AMi5_sf2Z3722jZR8DYUQg
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/dc/x_BoTrCE9s6j4seZBMQU3fpXWP_qAGFoZxPpqRyj0w7Sca3dNyU3QS8PtVb9h961g8WtgBUj0RYvvG0BiWLWoklZ5LPGKBRWzqAVS4JytEF2TSL2zXwmXo2Huf7bNyZMDdZU61WZ7Bk2uvO8X5bGHlt292InO253QlUbvT7MUKQ=/NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGR9WhjR2v-0mG3T-C6Gwfscx4hfWu44VuNHC5W2DCPYKQ5t_ZbNLxLFGiR_IajHdFE6NEhHiU=


  

 

 

If you would like to view our vessels’ schedule information, please visit our 

vessel tracker in our Online Business Suite. If you have questions 

concerning the above changes, please contact our customer service team 

at your location, who will be happy to guide you based on your individual 

situation. 
 

 

 

 
 

Maria-Fernanda 

from our Customer Communications 

Team 
  

 

Niklas Jan 

from our Customer Communications 

Team 
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